
 Government of Gibraltar  

 

 

 

 6 CONVENT PLACE  
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 
VACANCY FOR CHIEF SURVEYOR 

 

The Government of Gibraltar invites applications for appointment to the post of Chief 
Surveyor in the Gibraltar Maritime Administration from persons who by virtue of their 
citizenship are entitled to take up employment in Gibraltar and to travel without 
restriction within the EU. 
 
This is an opportunity to join a Maritime Administration which is growing quickly. The 
tasks carried out by the Administration include: conducting ship surveys, flag and ILO 
inspections and ISM/ISPS audits of Gibraltar ships;   PSC inspections; survey of 
harbour craft, examination of seafarers and approval of service providers for the 
maritime industry. 
 
The successful applicant will have a positive approach and mature judgement; the 
drive to effectively manage tasks; the ability to motivate, manage and empower a 
team; sound analytical skill and experience in resolving difficult questions on the 
application of international maritime Conventions; and the ability to plan work 
schedules, delegate where appropriate and react quickly to changing priorities.   
Good IT skills and fluency in English are essential. 
 
What you will need:- 
 

a. A good degree in a relevant marine/mechanical/naval discipline from a 
respected university or other relevant marine qualification.  

 
b. Preferably, at least 5 years’ experience at a senior level in a flag State 

administration or a classification society. 
 
The appointment is on contract terms, initially for three years.   Further particulars 
may be obtained from the Maritime Administrator on Tel +350 200 46862. 
 
Application forms may be obtained from the Gibraltar Maritime Administration web 
site at http://www.gibmaritime.com and Human Resources Department, 83-86 
Harbour’s Walk, New Harbours, Rosia Road, Gibraltar (Tel No. +350 20051685 or 
email: humanresources@gibraltar.gov.gi and should be returned to the Human 
Resources Department attention Colin Yeo by post or E mail at that address together 
with a brief career resume to reach him not later than 19 September 2011.  
 


